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BY RESS AND EMAIL 

 

August 17, 2021 

 

Ms. Christine E. Long 

Registrar 

Ontario Energy Board 

Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street 

P.O. Box 2319 

Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 

 

Dear Ms. Long, 

 

EB-2021-0212 – OEB 2022 Inflation Factor Hearing – Intervenor Request 

 

On August 6, 2021, the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB”) issued a Notice of Generic Proceeding on 

the inflation factors used to set rates for electricity transmitters and electricity and natural gas 

distribution for the year 2022. The OEB invited stakeholders to indicate their intent to participate 

by filing a letter with the OEB.  

 

Hydro One wishes to register its intent to become an intervenor in this hearing and looks forward 

to participating in this proceeding. Please do not hesitate to contact Stephen Vetsis at 

Stephen.Vetsis@hydroone.com if you have any further questions regarding this matter. 

 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

 

 

SIGNED ON BEHALF OF 

Frank D’Andrea 
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